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24th June 2016  
 
Dear Parents and Children,  
 
Class 3 Camp Night 
What a brilliant experience Class 3 had when they spent Monday night and all day Tuesday at 
their very own camp. They did lots of exciting and challenging activities including a camp fire, 
kin ball games, eating bugs and team challenges. 
 
Class 6 Castlerigg 
The weather for this year’s residential in Keswick has been really good and the children have 
been having a fantastic time. Everywhere they go members of the public have commented on 
their manners and good behaviour. They have been super ambassadors for our school.  
 
Class 2 Olympic Assembly 
We all enjoyed this assembly about the history of the Olympics and the Rio Games which start in 
August. The children of Class 2 spoke really clearly in front of the whole school and treated us to 
a song about “Going for Gold”. Well done to everyone! 
 
Peacock & Fox Droppings 
I want to make you aware that we are currently experiencing a problem with what we think are 
fox and peacock droppings. Our caretaker, Mr. White is checking the grounds morning and 
evening and I am in touch with Sefton Council over what action they can take to help us. I have 
spoken to all the children and told them to be aware when they are playing and to tell an adult 
if they spot anything. We will keep working to try and remedy the situation as soon as possible. 
 
Sun Safe 
Please continue to ensure children have a sun hat and are wearing sunscreen to school while 
we enjoy this lovely hot weather. We do have caps and sun screen for sale in the school office. 
The sun screen is Boots Soltan Once 50+ SPF and costs £1. 
 
Queen’s Birthday Celebration Event - Friday 1st July  
Our family garden party to celebrate the Queen’s 90th birthday is on Friday 1st July. A letter has 
been sent out with details of activities and the refreshment stalls that will be available. We look 
forward to seeing everyone there – don’t forget red, white and blue for the children and a £1 
donation. Please send in any cakes for the cake stall. 
 
Dates for your Diary 
Class 2 Beach School - 30.6.16 
Class 6 Transition Road Safety - 1.7.16 
Reception Class Assembly - 1.7.16 at 9.15am 
Summer Garden Party - 1.7.16 at 3pm-5pm 
Summer Football Tournament Semi-finals - 4.7.16 at 3.30pm 
Infants Sports Day 5.7.16 at 1.30pm 
Junior Sports Day 6.7.16 at 1.30pm 
 
Regards,  
 
Mrs. Monaghan 
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